From: zxc vbnm <c8888c@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 8:40 AM

To: Gensler, Gary <GGensler@CFTC.gov>; Dunn, Michael <MDunn@CFTC.gov>;

Sommers, Jill <JSommers@CFTC.gov>; malia@cftc.gov; PosLimits

<PosLimits@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Concern

I am writing regarding position limits for precious metals. The outcome of your last meeting has left the investment community disappointed. What has transpired in the precious metals market since your ruling can only be described as shameful. The perception of the retail investor is that your integrity was for sale and the large naked short positions paid for you in full. I don't believe that is the case but in order to redeem your name and the respect that your positions should garner my advice to you is to enact "real" position limits. If you don't chose to exercise your powers and regulate these markets to allow price discovery then the large naked shorts will continue to counterfeit paper gold and silver with impunity. Your silence is you consent with regard to this crime in progress.

Respectfully,

Patricia Brown